Beydler, Van

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 4:21 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: SWCP Staff in Meetings on Jan. 10, 2018

Soil and Water Conservation Program Office staff will be in meetings most of the
day on Wednesday, January 10. If you need assistance please leave a message and
SWCP staff will return your call as soon as possible.

Thanks
Soil and Water Conservation Program



